HRT: Inspection report of Ministry of Finance
HaNoi Railway Transport Joint Stock Company announced the Inspection report of Ministry of Finance as follows:

1. Implement reviewing, comparing, and urging the recovery and handling of receivable debts according to the regulations of law; have positive plans and measures to urge debt recovery, avoid the occurrence of overdue receivables affecting the efficiency of capital use of the Enterprise;

2. Strengthen the management of investment capital, avoiding the prolonged suspension of investment projects as mentioned, continuing to carry out procedures as prescribed by law;
3. Work with competent authorities to complete the issuance of land use certificates/ land lease contracts at 14/18 properties that the Company has been assigned to manage;
4. Rectify and draw experience from the problems discovered through inspection; clearly identify the causes of the problems mentioned in this inspection report to determine responsibilities of the collectives and individuals related to the problems in accordance with regulations of the law;
5. Hold the implementation of above recommendations and send the report on result of implementation of recommendations to the Ministry of Finance's Inspectorate (Address: No. 28 Tran Hung Dao Street – Hoan Kiem District – Hanoi City) before 31 Mar 2020.
